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THE LAUNCH OF DUTY TO MANAGE ASBESTOS REGULATION
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Welcome to the seventh edition of the ‘Asbestos Campaign News’ (ACN). 

I appreciate that this is hard on the heels of the May/June issue but there are a few urgent items to update you on – the main one being the outline plans for our key event to launch the new duty to manage asbestos.  


The last issue of ACN carried the news that the Control of Asbestos at Works Regulations 2002 (CAW) are scheduled to be signed by the Minister at the end of August 2002, and that their ‘introduction’ was to be marked by a launch event. 

Our original plan of a September event has had to be modified and we are now going for Thursday, 3 October 2002 at The British Library conference facility in London. With the delayed appointment of a new Minister for health & safety matters we are not able to guarantee the presence of our Minister at the event; however this is very much hoped for.  

The event will focus primarily on promoting the new explicit duty to manage asbestos, which is introduced through regulation 4 of CAW 2002. Much has yet to be done in finalising the programme and firming up the speaker details, but it looks as though we will be talking about a three hour event spanning the lunch time period. The period before lunch will be limited to a briefing of representatives of the media, with the post lunch sessions providing an extended presentation of the new duty to an invited audience of some 200, representing organisation from a wide range of relevant interests.

I am currently preparing an invitation list and am eager to ensure that our Partner network is well represented. To assist me in this I would be most eager to hear from those Partners who would be interested in attending. However, as you can appreciate places will be limited, consequently we may not be able to accommodate everyone.

Responses to me by 12 July please on asbestos.campaign@hse.gsi.gov.uk

As expected we were inundated with requests for copies of the much awaited Presenter’s Pack. Unfortunately we were dogged, yet again, with unforeseen delays; the story of my life. However, I have received an assurance that the Packs are now with the distributor, who is actively clearing the backlog. I do apologise for any inconvenience that may have been caused by this further delay.

The launch of the Presenter’s Pack encouraged an upturn of interest in those wishing to join our Partner network, which now comprises some 550 organisations.


The updating of the Asbestos Campaign Website on 17 June 2002, or there abouts, has encouraged a significant upturn in caller traffic, and comments to date have been most encouraging. However, there have been a number of messages encouraging the need for change in terms of its navigation and content – I will be addressing these over the next week or two.

In the meantime, if you have any thoughts on ways in which the site could be improved then why not let me know. Comments by 3 July if possible would be appreciated.  
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